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Dear Ms Baptist, Councillors Aref-Adib, Russell & Wright  

 

I’m writing regarding the above application. 

 

We are grave owners on the mound and had not been consulted on the proposals for the gardeners 

building at any stage prior to the submission of an application. This is the case for other grave owner 

on the mound that I’ve met since. 

 

Despite a large and diverse community liaison group and numerous consultation events, nobody 

from the mound (as far we have ascertained) was invited to attend. 

 

I’m enclosing a summary of the objections received from other mound grave owners to date. These 

are from your own website but helps to understand the strength of their individual cases. These 

objections are recent as we were only recently notified of the proposals by Highgate Cemetery 

themselves. 

 

I’m also attaching some initial observations on the scale and massing of the building and would like 

to suggest a meeting with yourself and the conservation officer on site so that you can see for 

yourself that the scale and massing of the proposed garden building 

next to the only active burial site in the cemetery is wholly inappropriate. 

 

In the meantime I would be grateful if you could regard this email and it’s attachments as a formal 

objection to the proposals for the Gardeners Building only. 

 

I’ve cc’d other mound grave owners who we’ve met since march and we look forward to hearing from 

you. 

 
Kind regards 

Amir Sanei 
MA(hons) AAdipl(hons) ARB, RIBA, RIAS     
———————————————————————————————— 
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Company No: 4364229 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 
D I S C L A I M E R 
 
Any information attached or enclosed with this email are for 
information purposes only. Sanei Hopkins Architects Ltd offer no 
warranty and accept no liability whatsoever arising out of or in 
connection with the use or misuse of this data. 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 


